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PAUL BUNYAN RIFLE AND 

SPORTSMAN’S CLUB 

                                                                                                   

We will be having our annual work party on 
the rifle range Sunday, August 25th, 9am to 
noon, in order to get ready for hunter sight-
in. Your help is needed. Hunter sight-in is a 
big money maker for the club which helps 
keep your dues low, and a lot of work is 
necessary to get us ready. We will be 
working on building new target frames and 
rebuilding some of the old ones, patching 
targets, filling sandbags and some other 
miscellaneous chores that need to be 
completed before sight-in begins. None of 
this is difficult work but it needs to be done. 

If you can spare a couple of hours, please 
join us at the range. Volunteering your time 
would help the club and would be greatly 
appreciated. If you have any questions, 
contact Mark Voigt at (253) 839-6471 
or msvvoigt@msn.com 
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